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Jubilee L.E.A.D. Academy, Highwood Avenue, Bilborough, Nottingham, NG8 3AF
&

Cloudside Academy, Stanton Rd, Sandiacre, Nottingham NG10 5DE
2 x Teaching Assistants
3 days per week (working days to be negotiated)
Salary: £22183 (£11,482 pro rata due to term time only working)
Fixed Term until August 2022
Start Date January 2022
Jubilee and Cloudside Academies and we are looking to recruit two enthusiastic Teaching Assistants to support our children with catch up intervention programmes. The successful candidates would be joining our team who, collectively, are responsible for supporting learning and helping to deliver a creative, fun and joyful curriculum for our pupils. 

We are looking for a candidate with:
· The ability to observe and recognise children’s progress 

· Evidence of continuing professional development 

· Teaching assistant experience would be desirable

· Willingness to work in a team and a flexible approach 

· Commitment to safeguarding, inclusive practice and equal opportunities for all

In return the successful candidate will:-

· be a member of a strong and dynamic team of professionals;

· work with a supportive Senior Leadership Team;

· be provided with excellent career opportunity to further develop your knowledge and skills.
This is a superb opportunity to develop and progress professionally and to impact upon children’s learning.

How to apply:

Please email admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk for an application form.  Visits to our academies are warmly welcomed. To arrange a mutually convenient time, please email the Jubilee School Business Manager on admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk or the Cloudside School Business Manager on info@cloudsideacademy.co.uk
Closing date: Completed applications are to be emailed to admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk by Wednesday 17th November at noon. 
 Interview date:  Friday 26th November.
 The L.E.A.D. Academy Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and we expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This post is subject to an enhanced DBS check.
